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Dear Secretary

I am writing in relation to the Education and Employment — Legislation Committee's 2016 Budget Estimates
hearing, 6 May 2016.

I wish to correct two statements inadvertently presented in evidence to the Committee in response to
question from the Chair, Senator McKenzie, (pages 148 and 149 of Hansard refer) concerning students with
disability.

The correct answers should state:

o "We actually think it is 229 per cent, just to put another nine per cent on there." (page 148)

o "...the Education Council, I think back in late 2012." (page 149)

I would appreciate if you could draw this fact to the attention of the Committee and apologise for any
inconvenience.

Yours sincerely

Tony CoCo

June 2016

Opportunity through learning

50 Marcus Clarke Street, Canberra ACT 2601
GPO Box 9880, Canberra ACT 2601 I Phone (02) 6121 6000


